
Wellbeing Guidelines 01/03/21 

Hello Everyone. I hope we are all doing well.  Welcome back to some of our students. Its great to see 
the school coming to life again. Hopefully it won’t be too long until we are all back.  

Well done to all students who took part in the Art Competition. Details of the winners and some 
pieces of Art will be on the App this week. Thank you to all the SPHE that facilitated this competition.  

Now that the weather is staring to improve, we should all be taking advantage of this as much as 
possible and try to get out in the fresh air.  

COVID-19 Restrictions  

The restrictions are hard on everyone but if we all do our part to try to suppress the Virus. 

Continue to: 

 Keep your distance. 
 Wear a face covering.  
 Wash your hands.  
 Cover coughs and sneezes.  
 Self-isolate if you have symptoms.  

 

Wellbeing Tools  

Some of the following wellbeing tools will help you if you’re finding the time long. Its important to 
take time for yourself, once you’re finished your schoolwork! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Take some time for yourself and Just relax. 

 

 

 



Take time to appreciate the deeper things. 

We feel good when we are doing things that carry a lot of meaning.  For example, you could take a 
mindful walk and take in the nature around you. Taking time for ourselves mindfully is one of the 
most important things you can do and will help relieve stress and worry.  

 

 

 

As always, if there is anyone having any issues, please contact your year head or Tutor who are 
happy to help.  

Please keep an eye on the School App this week for the Wellbeing Initiatives – Mindful Monday, 
Workout Wednesday and Feel-Good Friday.  

We hope you all have a lovely week.  

Kind Regards  

The Wellbeing Team  

 



 

 

We hope you have a good week.  

Kind Regards  

The Wellbeing Team  


